
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-892 Amendment 18 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2  Commodity    Grain Screenings. Corn, Sorghum Grain,  
     Soybeans 
 

STCC: 01-139, 01-132, 01-136, 01-144 
 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Harlan/Atlantic, IA 
   
5  Destination (s)  Council Bluffs, IA (for beyond) 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     February 29, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   December 31, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-981 Amendment 8 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Wheat 
 

STCC: 01-137 
 
3  Shipper   West Plains 
 
4 Origin (s) Omaha, NE 
   
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     April 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   April 8, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-981 Amendment 9 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Wheat 
 

STCC: 01-137 
 
3  Shipper   West Plains 
 
4 Origin (s) Omaha, NE 
   
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     April 9, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   March 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 

 
 

 

 



 
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-981 Amendment 10 “addition” 

 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Wheat 
 

STCC: 01-137 
 
3  Shipper   West Plains 
 
4 Origin (s) Omaha, NE 
   
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     May 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   March 31, 2014 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10  Special Features  Not Applicable 
 
 
 



 
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1123 Amendment 3 “Renewal” 

 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Dry Distillers grain 
 

STCC: 20-823-30 
 
3  Shipper   Bunge North America 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5  Destination (s)  Peoria, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 98, 2012 

     Effective Date:     May 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   November 30, 2012 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1141 Amendment 5 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity   Organic Grains 
 

STCC: 01-132, 01-144, 01-137,20-412, 20-923, 01-1350, 

01-139 
 
3  Shipper   F.W. Cobs 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA and Chicago, IL (from 

beyond) 
   
5  Destination (s)  Chicago, IL (for beyond) 
      Council Bluffs, IA  
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  single car shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable  

 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 

 
CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1142 Amendment 5 “Renewal” 

 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity                Dry Distillers Grain 
 

STCC: 20-859; 20-823 
 
3  Shipper   Archer Daniels Midland 
 
4 Origin (s) Iowa City, IA 
 
5  Destination (s)  Peoria, IL 
       
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   

 
 

 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1154 Amendment 1 “Renewal” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Wheat  
 

STCC: 01-137 
 
3  Shipper   Hansen Mueller 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL 
  
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     June 1, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   May 31, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
    
 

 
 
 
 
 



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LTD 
 

CONTRACT SUMMARY IAIS-C-1169 “New” 
 

ITEM  SUBJECT   APPLICATION 
 

1  Participating Carrier  Iowa Interstate Railroad, Ltd. 
  5900 6th Street SW 
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Jillian Walsh 
   
2 Commodity              Corn Oil and Tallow 
 

STCC: 20-465-10; 20-14-335 
 
3  Shipper   Gavilon 
 
4 Origin (s) Council Bluffs, IA 
 
5 Destination (s) Chicago, IL 
 
6  Duration of Contract  Application Date: June 8, 2012 

     Effective Date:     May 14, 2012 
     Expiration Date:   April 30, 2013 

 
7 Rail Car Data Contract is restricted to services which do not 

entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment 
total for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood 
chips, pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 
percent of the capacity of carrier-owned or 
leased cars by applicable car type. 

 
8 Base Rate & Charges Not Applicable 
 
9 Volume  Single car Shipments 
 
10 Special Features  Not Applicable   
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


